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"Celebrate endings for they 
promote new beginnings" 

John Lockwood Huie 
 

We celebrate the ending of our 
term as presidents with fond 
remembrances and we know that 
in July, the new presidents, Joni 
and Mark Simon, will celebrate 
the beginning of their presidency 
and begin to create their own 
memories.  As the new Trail 
Dusters Presidents, we began our 
term with an eye towards an 
excellent term which would 
continue the upward trend of this 
great club.  When we saw the 
tremendous amount of assistance 
and support we were given, we 
knew it would happen.  Some of 
our goals were to bring back 
dancers who had danced with us in 
the past but had drifted away. 
 
We also wanted to bring as many 
new dancers into the square dance 
community as we could. Both of 
these courses of action were 
positive and successful, for in our 
Wednesday classes  we have 10 
squares and we have 13 new 
dancers in our graduating class. 
 
We also envisioned making the 
Trail Dusters an example for other 
clubs to follow.  We promoted the 
summer workshops of other clubs 

and encouraged our dancers to 
attend the workshops.  We were 
excited to see both old and new 
dancers reviewing square dance 
calls and greatly improving their 
dancing skills over the summer.  
The attendance and support we 
showed the other square dance 
clubs by attending their workshops 
also reflected on the reputation of 
the Trail Dusters. It led to larger 
numbers of other club members 
coming to our dances as part of a 
visitation. 
 
In April, for our 60th Anniversary 
Dance, we hosted a record number 
of 245 dancers who supported our 
Trail Dusters Club.  People in the 
square dance community are still 
talking about our amazing success 
at this dance. We are happy to 
have enhanced our image with the 
square dance community. 
 
We are leaving our job as 
presidents, but we will remain part 
of the Trail Dusters and continue to 
encourage the old members as 
well as the newer ones to take an 
active role in the running of the 
club. It is not only fun, but also 
rewarding. Many of the people who 
reluctantly took on some of the 
duties of running the club are not 
only happy they did, but are 
continuing this year with more 
responsibilities.  The club could not 
function without them.  We hope 
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that everyone reading this article 
will be inspired to take on a role in 
the upcoming year. There is 
always room for more to 
contribute. 
 
We still have our graduation to look 
forward to on June 13th.   We 
begin at 6:00 p.m. with dinner.  
This is followed by graduation 
ceremonies and square dancing.   
We leave office with fond 
memories of the wonderful year we 
spent promoting Trail Dusters. 
 
As we celebrate the ending of a 
fantastic year, we look forward to 
the beginnings of an even better 
Trail Dusters year with our new 
2018-2019 board.   We want to say 
"thank you" to all of you for your 
help and support this year.   We 
really appreciate it! 
 
See you in a 
square! 
 
Anita & 
Gary Higer 
Presidents 
 
 ****************************************** 

JUNE 9, 2018 IS OUR NEXT  

DANCE  AND THE THEME IS  

The caller is our own local talent, 
Michael Kellogg. After calling at 
Bakersfield in March, Michael flew 
to Europe where he called dances 
in multiple cities leading up to the 
European Square Dance 
Convention and was greeted with 
great enthusiasm. Michael has a 
warm and energetic style of calling 
a tip with good music – and this 
means you definitely will enjoy 
dancing with him very much. Milo 
Molitoris will be cueing our round 

dancers as they twirl, dip and two 
step their way around the floor.  
 
The nibbles during the breaks will 
be good as our members always 
work hard in the kitchen to insure 
that no dancer either faints from 
hunger or goes home hungry! 
Sandy and Bob Sobel will only hire 
the best kitchen helpers! Drop by 
and give them and their staff a 
thank you for their hard work 
month after month –flier page 18. 
 
Take this opportunity to mentor 
newer dances. You remember how 
hard it was to go to dances in the 
first year or so of learning so 
encourage those new dancers who 
can dance “plus” to come. Let 
them know that you will be there to 
support them. This is also the last 
monthly dance with Anita & Gary 
as our Presidents. What better way 
to show our appreciation for their 
hard work and leadership in the 
past year than to attend the dance 
and applaud them long and hard.  
 
From Canada, we extend to them 
our thanks. 
 

Your roving reporters from Canada 
 
Shirley & 
Collin Brown 
Publicity 
Chairs 
 
 
 ******************************* 

    Our  May 12, 2018  

Mother’s Day Picnic Dance 
 
Hunter Keller 
had us all 
gasping for 
breath after his 
last hash call of 
the night.  This 

was preceded by his wonderful, 
melodic calling throughout the 
night.  He also did a great job of 
imitating Elvis, Bill Clinton, Garth 
Brooks and few other famous 

people.   Milo Milotoris did his 
usual excellent job of cueing 
rounds for us.   
 
Our food table was adorned with 
baskets of veggies, fruit, cookies 
and ice cream, as well as the usual 
chips and munchies.  The red and 
white check linens reflected our 
“Mother’s Day Picnic“ theme.  A 
big thank you to Caren Blumfield, 

Sherwin Silver, Sandy and Bob 
Sobel and all the kitchen help.    
 
Many thanks to our visiting club 
members who helped fill the room.  
 
Your Dance Reporter                       

 
Caren Blumfield 

caren1224@hotmail.com 
 

 

 List of 2018 callers – pg 17     
 
 
 

NEXT  BOARD MEETING 

JUNE 12 , 2018 

6:00 P.M. 

POT LUCK DINNER 

      AT 

      MAUREEN & 

SHELLY FRIED’S HOUSE 
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Our June visitation is at the  
Buckles & Bows 
Fabulous 50's 
Date:   June 23 
Caller Charlie Robertson 
Rounds:  7:00 pm  
Squares: 7:30 pm – 10:00 pm 
Goebel Adult Community Center 
1385 E. Janss Road,  
Thousand Oaks  
 
Upcoming Visitations 
 
July 21st Saturday 
Valley Trailers 
Summer Hotdog Hoedown 
Rounds: 7:15 pm 
Squares: 8:00 - 10:30 pm 
Caller: Ken Ritucci 
Wilkinson Center 
8956 Vanalden Ave 
Northridge 
 
August 24th Friday 

Western Weavers 

Root Beer Floats (casual) 
Rounds: 7:30 pm 

Squares: 8:00 - 10:30 pm 

Caller: Jon Jones 

Cuer: Jim Spence 

Joslyn Adult Center 
1301 W. Olive Ave.- Burbank 

  
 
Sandra & 
Robert Sobel  

Visitation 
Chairs 
818-999-2642 
rsobel@sanrobel.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June Birthdays 
 

 Irwin Tuckman     1  

 June Grossman     2  

 Evie Ausley     3  

 Bill Shapiro     3  

 Judy Levy (Judy & Stuart)   11    

 Bill Dickter   12  

 Dick Hodnefield   16  

 Charlene Klein   17  

 Margie Hausman   21  

 Carol Lewis    24  

 Michael Whitman    27  

 Lynn Ovadia   28  

 Jeff Cohen   28  

 Doug Sobel   28  

 
June Anniversaries 

 

 Marilyn & Myron Ross   8       
 Sandra & Robert Sobel 11 
 Pat & Rick Kessler 12 
 Adriane & Michael Kreisberg 14 
 Lynn & Joel Ovadia 14 
 Marlene & Bob Reifel 17 
 Phyllis & Sincha Saul 17 
 June & Robert Grossman 18 
 Sandy & Dale Kaufman 21 
 Miriam & Bernie Brauner 23 
 Jeri & Ron Sobel 28 

 
 

Ilene & Mark 
Abramson 
 
Membership 
& Statistics 

Email:  markabe@aol.com  

 
Congatulations to all of you who 
are celebrating a special occasion. 
 

 

 

 

 

    
 
 
For our club family, the month of 
May was a mix of Sunshine and 
Showers.  While many of our Trail 
Duster and Rail Duster members 
were enjoying a wonderful getaway 
weekend in Oxnard, Marilyn Ross 
was at home recovering from her 
third shoulder replacement.  
Hopefully, Marilyn, each new day 
finds you feeling better and with 
less pain than you had the day 
before. We all send warm wishes 
for a full and rapid recovery (and a 
return to playing Mah Jongg!) 
 
Sandy and Bob Sobel recently 
made a trip to Las Vegas to attend 
a surprise birthday party given by 
Bob’s middle son Paul for his 
girlfriend, Dedi.  Paul surprised 
ALL the guests by proposing on 
bended knee!  Now, Sandy and 
Bob are returning to Las Vegas for 
the May 25th wedding of the 
betrothed couple. Between them, 
they have 5 grown children and 6 
grandchildren.  Here’s wishing safe 
travels and much happiness to 
you, Sandy and Bob, and to all 
your family! 
 
It’s a proud time for Royce and 
Jacquelyn Walker as Royce’s 
daughter, Lauren Walker, has just 
received  her Master’s Degree in 
Occupational Therapy from CSU 
Dominguez Hills.  As parents, this 
is a day to which we all look 
forward, and we extend warm 
congratulations to all the Walker 
family! 
 
Our Coordinator, Judy Comroe, is 
a very proud Grandma these days.  
She just returned from Penn State 
University where she witnessed 
her granddaughter, Veronica 
Whitman, graduate Cum Laude 
with a BS in Accounting. Veronica 
has already accepted a position 
with the Mars Corporation in 
Hacketstown, New Jersey. 



 4 

Veronica is also the niece of Trail 
Duster Michael Whitman.  Judy, 
we share your pride in Veronica’s 
accomplishments and wish her 
continued success in all her 
endeavors! 
 
It is with great pleasure that I share 
the above happenings with you, 
my fellow club members.  If others 
of you have happy or exciting news 
going on in your lives, I sincerely 
hope you will come forward and let 
me know (using the e-mail address 
below) so that I can share your 
news with the rest of our family. 
I look forward to hearing from you!  
 
Have a wonderful June! 
 
Warmly, 
 
Rusty Kaman 

rusty_k@verizon.net 
Sunshine & Showers Chair 
**********************************  

 
 

Last article for the Class of 
2018 

 
Whew, last article by your 
coordinators. It is tough to write 
something interesting month after 
month and this time it is no 
different. Your coordinators have 
run out of ideas to keep our 
readership interested. Perusing 
back issues of the Dusty Trails, we 
stumbled across a Coordinator 
Corner article in the June 2012 
issue which was written by then-
coordinator Caren Blumfield. The 
article truly does express our 
thoughts as coordinators and we 
would reprint it here except that 
Madam Editor has a rule that 
plagiarism is strictly forbidden. 

Paraphrasing is okay so here 
goes.  
 
It is impossible to believe that our 
square dance year is coming to a 
close and that our Rail Dusters 
have been with us for 9 months. 
Our 13 students will graduate on 
June 13 and we hope that all Trail 
Dusters can take part in the 
celebration. You know the drill - 
dinner before the ceremonies start, 
the graduation ceremony and 
dessert. And yes, there will be a 
little bit of square dancing too. See 
information about graduation flier 
on page 19. 
 
While not the largest class in 
recent years, we do have a unique 
group of individuals that make up 
the Class of 2018. Their stories are 
truly impressive. We have two last 
bios to share with you in this 
edition. I hope that you have had a 
chance to talk to them and get to 
know them during class breaks 
and the spring weekend. That has 
been a bonus for us coordinators. 
 
Our Rail Dusters have been 
working hard at learning the calls. 
They still retain their enthusiasm, 
even after grappling with Relay the 
Deucey and other complex calls. 
Many of our students attend 
classes at other clubs and a 
number of them have pledged to 
attend classes this summer to 
become more proficient dancers. 
 
We want to thank the angels and 
couples who came out week after 
week to help the Rail Dusters learn 
and practice the calls. We know it 
has been somewhat frustrating for 
you when a Rail Duster blows a 
call and the square breaks down. 
We do appreciate all of your 
patience and kindness helping 
them. And so do the Rail Dusters 
because of your efforts to talk to 
them during the breaks and have 
them feel wanted and special. This 
is what makes the Trail Dusters 

Square Dance Club so special - it's 
our warmth and friendliness. 
 
See you on June 13 for graduation 
and our last hurrah. 
 
Wait, wait, oh no. Madam Editor 
says we have to write one more 
article - for the July edition? Our 
term of service ends June 30 so 
we have to write our final 
Coordinators Corner for the Dusty 
Trails. The new stuckees, er new 
coordinators, are off the hook and 
won't be at "work" until July. Stay 
tuned for another exciting 
Coordinator Corner article next 
month.  
 
Let us introduce you to more of our 
Rail Dusters. 

 
 

Larry Rofe 
 
 
Larry Rofe is 
one of our Rail 
Dusters whose 
wife, Ana, sits 
on the 

sidelines and watches every 
week.  After 47 years of marriage, 
she still likes to be near him.  They 
were high school sweethearts and 
Larry still says that marrying Ana 
was one of the most exciting things 
he ever did.  They have a son and 
daughter and one grand daughter 
with another one on the way.   
 
Larry was born in Munich, 
Germany but came to L.A. at five 
months old and never left.  He                                        
attended Hamilton High School 
and got his BS degree from CA 
State University L.A.  Larry worked 
45 years in the commercial 
property insurance industry and 
has a Property Casualty 
Underwriters degree (CPCU) . 
He has been happily retired for 
three years.  
No one would ever guess that 
Larry was a cook in the army. He 
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was in the 306th Psychological 
Operations  Battalion out of San 
Pedro.  Larry and Ana love to 
travel, especially on cruises, and 
have seen most of the world.  
Rhonda and Bill Shapiro and 
Sandy and Dale Kaufman, after 
years of trying, finally persuaded 
Larry to join our club.  We hope 
Ana's medical issues will soon 
allow her to join us dancing.   

 
. 

Gayle Stern 
     
 
 
 
 

Gayle Stern and her deceased 
husband Mel (he passed away two 
years ago) graduated from Trail 
Dusters in 2002 before moving 
away to the desert.  They were 
married for 55 years and have two 
daughters and four grandchildren.  
Gayle still considers her wedding 
day the most special day of her 
life.   
 
Gayle was born and raised in 
Chicago but she and Mel moved to 
Los Angeles in 1965.  Gayle 
attended the University of Illinois 
but graduated from Northwestern 
University with a major in Physical 
Education and Dance.  She also 
took legal secretarial studies.  She                                                                              
currently lives in Westlake Village.   
 
Gayle has always been an 
entrepreneur.  She has owned 
several businesses including a 
chocolate bar company and a 
commercial logo business.  She 
has also designed and sold jewelry 
and is considering starting again.  
Gayle's cousins, Lee and Lois 
Goldman (long time Trail Dusters) 
first introduced her and Mel to our 
Club and because of her wonderful 
memories of how much fun they 
had dancing together Gayle has 

decided to return as a single.  We 
are thrilled to have her back! 

 
 Bill Dickter
                  

  
                  
Judy Comroe               
  
 
Your Coordinators     
************************************ 

 

 SURF, 

SAND 

AND 

CINEMA 

OUR INCREDIBLE MAY WEEKEND 

 
Every year people leave our 
weekend having had a wonderful 
time, but this year our weekend 
was "magical."  The goodie bags 
and 

decorations that Jane Lief and 

Caren Blumfield provided were 
fabulous. The food that Farryl 

Dickter and Phyllis Saul set up in 

the hospitality room was endless.  
Many thanks also to Jane Lief and 
Lainy Parlen for their help. 
 
After arriving, everyone went to the 
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hospitality room which extended to  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

the outside patio to greet each 
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other, play games and, of course, 

 
 

 
eat and drink,  Our group loves 
spending time together. 
 

 
 
The weekend officially opened with 

 
 

Bill Tapp and our veterans leading 
us in a flag ceremony and singing 
"God Bless America" with a video 
presentation of Kate Smith singing 
the first introduction of the song in 

1938.  Then our talented Diane 

Jubelier-Light sang, "I'm in Love 
with a Wonderful Man" and dinner 
was served.  It was followed by an 
introduction of first time attendees 
and our Rail Dusters – page 13.   

The Rail Dusters were  very funny.   

 
 

 
 

 
Next, we were entertained by the 
wonderful voices and guitar playing 

of Brenden and Greg.  Then, 
again, off to the hospitality room! 
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Saturday we walked, had 
breakfast, and toured.  The 
Seebee Museum gang really 
"toured the area" thanks to Caren's 
great directions. (Thanks for being 
such good sports).  We finally all  

arrived and enjoyed the docents” 

presentations.  Thankfully, the 

afternoon tour of the Heritage 

Homes went smoothly.   
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
The highlight of the weekend was 

watching everyone in different 

sections of the hotel, practice their  
 

 
skits and set up their table  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
centerpieces.  What a competitive 

group!  You all exceeded our 
expectations!  We never knew we 
had so many exhibitionists in the 
group, not to mention the fabulous  
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bodies of our women in their 
bikinis!  It was impossible for the 
judges to make a decision so "How 
to Stuff a Wild Bikini", "The Little 
Mermaid" and "Jaws" tied for first 
places.  Every table was a winner 
(see pages 11 & 12 for photos).   
 

We were 
then 
entertained 
by Rhonda 
Shapiro and 
her cast who 
performed 
their own 
multi-media 
presentation 
of "Chorus 

Line".  The audience loved it!   

 
 
Thank you to the writers, our 
director, and cast member who put 
in endless hours rehearsing for the 
show –picture pages 14 & 15. 

We hope to see many new faces in 
the cast next year.  
 
Then off again to the hospitality 

room for maj, poker and more  

 
shmoozing.   
 
Sunday morning was filled with  

  
 

uninstalling the old board  

 
and installing the new board – see 
picture of new board on  page 15,   

Then the big moment when Joni & 
Mark Simon accept the presidency 

 
 
Next came our famous Joke-Off.  
No one can ever take Judith 
Altman's place!  We all threw 
socks and roared with laughter as 

she smoothly transitioned her 

 
 

 
jokes in between ours.   
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Many of us didn't want the 
weekend to  end,                                                                  

 
so we met for lunch at BJ's 

in the area before heading home.   
 
We heard many people saying, as 
they do every year, that "this was 
the best weekend of all."  We hope 
to see all of you again next year! 
 
Until We Eat Again, 
 
Your Wagon Masters,  
Caren Blumfield and Jane Lief 

**************************************** 
 
 
 
Hello Rail Dusters & Trail Dusters 
 
A great big thanks to Phyllis & 
Simcha Saul, our May kitchen 
helpers. Thank you to all of you 
who so graciously provided us with 
the fruit, desserts and cheese & 
crackers that we need to keep up 
our energy while dancing.  
 
Also a very big thank you to Sandy 
and Bob Sobel who arrive early 
every week to help with this new, 
complicated kitchen set-up.  I think 

we finally have it working well, 
thanks to Jane Leif's amazing 
organizational skills.   
 
June will be Jane's last month as 
Refreshment Chair.   I will go on 
with next year's team, optimistically 
hoping it will be a very smooth 
transition (I'm sure it will be). 
 
Again, we thank you for your help 
and generosity in contributing 
refreshments every week.  The 
Trail Dusters know the routine, and 
the new class of Rail Dusters 
jumped right in and cooperated 
with us very nicely. 
 
We had a fun year and hope to see 
everyone in a square, and of 
course at graduation! 

 
  Flo & Bill Tapp          Jane Lief                                                          
 
Refreshment Chairs 
************************************* 
 

Dear Trail & Rail Dusters, 

We are sad to say this is our last 
month as your Ways and Means 
Chairpersons. This is the last 
month we will be writing an article 
for the newsletter. This is the last 
month you will hear tidbits about 
the restaurants we visit for the pre-
class dinners. This is the last 
month Steve will be greeting you at 
the door with those little slips of 
paper to give to the cashiers so the 
club gets credit and receives a 
percentage of the receipts. 

This is the last time you will be on 
the edge of your seats anxious to 

hear from us to find out where will 
we be going for dinner that week. 
Will it be tacos from Sharkeys; will 
it be paninis from Corner Bakery or 
falafel from California Pita?  

We have loved being your 
planners and hosts. We appreciate 
your participation in these fund-
raisers. 

This month is a short month for 
classes. June 13th is the 
graduation where dinner will be at 
Bay Laurel. Make sure you sign-up 
for this graduation dinner – see 
flier page 19.   June 6th will be the 
only pre-class dinner in June. 

So, as our final hurrah we will be 
going to Steve’s and my favorite 
restaurant in all of Los Angeles 
(no, not the Polo Lounge at the 
Beverly Hills Hotel) – Sharkey’s 
Mexican Grill at 5:30. 

Please join Steve and me there for 
our final week as your Ways and 
Means Chairs. 
Out with the 
old, in with the 
new. 

Wendy 
Goldzband & 
Steve Katz 

COME 
CELEBRATE OUR 
GRADUATES - -  
  
 
When: June 13, 2018  
Where: Bay Laurel School  
Calabasas  
Time: 6:00 P.M.  
Cost: $10.00 per person made out 
to Trail Dusters 

Mail your dinner reservation check 
to: Anita Higer 14348 Riverside 
Drive, Unit 14 Sherman Oaks, CA 
91423 or bring it to class. – see 
page 19.  
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                                                            THE AMAZING CREATIVE TABLES 

 

 

THE LITTLE MERMAID – BEST ADAPTATION OF A MOVIE            JAWS – GRAND SWEEPSTAKE WINNER 

 

 

 

HOW TO STUFF A WILD BIKINI – BEST COSTUME DESIGN                    THE ENDLESS SUMMER – MOST LABOR INTENSIVE 

 

 

 

SOUTH PACIFIC – BEST MUSICAL RENDITION                BLUE HAWAII – BEST ISLAND FEVER 
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BEACH BIKINI BINGO – BEACHIEST                                                                    GIDGET – BEST MEMORY   

 

 

 

WHERE THE BOYS ARE – MOST ROMANTIC          FROM HERE TO ETERNITY - BEST X-RATED   

 

 

                        
 

                                             

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

WAGON MASTERS – CAREN BLUMFIELD & JANE LIEF                     INSTALLING OFFICERS-  MARILYN & LEN BLOOM             
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RAIL DUSTERS WHO ATTENDED THE SPRING WEEKEND 

 

                  Mel Lapes, Ellen & Ilan Paz, Larry Rofe, Leon Stabinsky, Al Masters, Ronna Banks, Leslie & Robert Ruiz 

 

FIRST TIME ATTENDEES AT OUR SPRING WEEKEND 

 

                      Rhonda Eisner, Adrianne Kirman, Howard Weiner, Geraldine Rothenberg, Val Simmonds, 
                            Beverly Rutkin, Steve Veres, Denise Kurtzer, Richard Rose 
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                                                                     THE SHOW 
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                                                                        MEET THE CAST 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Front row:  Caren Blumfield, Flo Tapp, Rhonda & Bill Shapiro, Judith Altman 
Back row:   Len & Marilyn Bloom, Cindy Kestenbaum, Reuven Zeavy, Jeri Sobel, Linda Cole, Steve Berman,  
                   Stan Zwicker,  Sandy & Dale Kaufman, Harriet Berman, Maxine & Irwin Tuckman 

 

 

                                                MEET THE 2018 – 2019 BOARD 

 

    Front row:       Len & Marilyn Bloom, Joni & Mark Simon, Anita & Gary Higer    
    Back row:       Bill & Flo Tapp, Bob & Sandy Sobel, Richard Rose, Denise Kurtzer, Cindy Kestenbaum, Jill Pivnik,  
                            Jeri Sobel, Dale Kaufman, Rusty Kaman, Caren Blumfield, Jane Lief 
   Not Pictured: Nikki & Steve Rosentsweig, Ron Sobel, Ilene & Mark Abramson, Mark Cutter, Shirley & Collin Brown, 
                           Lynn & Joel Ovadia, Judy Comroe, Pat Kessler, Wendy Goldzband & Steve Katz 
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              DUSTY TRAILS GOES TO NEW YORK CITY AND THEN TO ISRAEL 

 
  Adriane & Michael Kreisberg read their Dusty Trails in Manhattan while Steve & Nikki Rosentsweig read theirs at the Western Wall 

                      

                                                                                 MAY BIRTHDAYS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    Front row:   Mark Simon, Denise Kurtzer, Jeri Sobel, Bob Zoren, Elise Sandler, Joyce Smith,  Len Bloom 
                    Back row:   Terry Karsh, Bob Zoren, Vita Brett, Mark Cutter, Gayle Cantrock, Jane Lief 
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                       Trail Dusters Square Dance Club 

Dance Schedule –2018  
2ND Saturday of Month 

Rounds @ 7:00 PM – First Tip @ 8:00 PM 
Alternating Rounds & Tips with 1 A-1 Tip 

Wilkinson Senior Center – 8956 Vanalden - Northridge 

DATE CALLER THEME 

January 13, 2018 Arlen Miller Crazy T-Shirt Dance 

February 10, 2018 Johnny Preston Love Is In The Air 

March 10, 2018 
Dick Hodnefield & 

Andy Allemao 
Class Level Dance 

Fabulous 50’s 

April 14, 2018 

Mike Seastrom & 
Buddy Weaver 

“Our 60th Anniversary 
Dance”  

May 12, 2018 Hunter Keller Mother’s Day Picnic 

June 9, 2018 Michael Kellogg Night At The Movies 

July 14, 2018 Ken Bower * Hawaiian Dreaming! 

August 11, 2018 Pat Carnathan * Rock & Roll Revival 

September 8, 2018 Buddy Weaver Starry Starry Nights 

October 13, 2018 Tim Pepper Great Pumpkin Ball 

November 10, 2018 Rod Shuping Veteran Appreciation 

December Dark  

* Summer Casual Attire 

ROUND DANCE CUERS Milo & Cinda Molitoris 

 
For additional information call: Anita & Gary Higer 818-789-9398 

Classes remain Wednesday evenings at Bay Laurel Elementary,  
24740 Paseo Primario, Calabasas. 



 18 

 

 



 19 
 



 20 

June 2018 Trail Dusters Calendar 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
TRAIL DUSTERS 

  Anita & Gary Higer 
14348 Riverside Drive #14 
Sherman Oaks, CA 91423       

      
 
     
 
 
 

 

        
  
  
 
 
 
            
 
           
   

Sun 
 

Mon Tue Wed Thurs Fri Sat 

  
  

             

  
 

 1 2  
 
 

3  
 

4 
 

5 
 

6   
Bay Laurel  
7:00 p.m. 
Sharkey’s 
  5:30 p m 
 

7  
 

8 9 Dance at  
Wilkinson- 
caller Mike Kellogg 
cuer Milo Molitoris 
see pages 2 & 18 
 

10  
 

11 12  Board 
Meeting          
6:00 pm 
Pot Luck at 
Maureen & 
Shelly’s House  

 

13   Graduation 

6:00 pm 
 

14 

 

15 16  

17 

 
 

18  19 
 

20  
    
 
    
 

21 22  23     
     Visitation 
Buckles & Bows 
Caller: Charlie 
Robertson 
See page 3 

24 
 
 

25 26 27 
 

28 29 30 


